
 
I am asking if a delayed vaccine schedule be considered as acceptable for entry to school.  
 
A delayed schedule still includes being vaccinated against communicable diseases but at a safer pace. By 
safer I mean not being exposed to so many heavy metals/neurotoxins so close together. My son is 18 
months old and currently unvaccinated. After doing some more research I feel like I could be 
comfortable vaccinating my son at a slower pace but still safe for public health.  
 
Thank you,  
Melissa Moen 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


